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Purchasing Department 

530 Water Street 
Oakland, CA 94607 

 
 
May 7, 2021 
 

Addendum No. 1 
Bid No.: 20-21/25 – Sanitary Vault Pumping Services 

 
 
This Addendum modifies the original Bid Documents for the above referenced Bid. 
Acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the space provided on the Bid Form (Attachment 
2). Failure to do so may disqualify your bid. 
 
The following correction is being made to this Bid: 
 

Correction:   Please see the enclosed revisions to bid document Invitation for Bid information 
“Revised General Bid Information” and “Revised Questions about the Bid or Request for 
Information” tables, attached to this addendum to add site visit and change of RFI dates.  These 
revisions replace what is noted in the bid document.  

 
Revised General Bid Information 

Bid Title Sanitary Vault Pumping Services 

Bid Type Goods and Services 

Bid Number 20-21/25 

Bid Issued May 5, 2021 

Issuing Department Purchasing Department 

Non-Mandatory 
Site Visit Meeting 

May 13, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  
Meeting location 651 Maritime Street, Harbor Facilities 
Location, from this location there will be a short drive to the 
vault location. 

Scheduled Publication 
Date 

May 7, 2021 

Bid Due Date May 26, 2021 until 2:00 p.m.  Bids received after the time and 
date stated shall be returned unopened to the Bidder. All timely 
submitted Bids are opened at the Submittal Address 15 minutes 
after they are due. 
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Revised Questions about the Bid or Request for Information 
Questions and or Requests for Information (RFI) must be submitted in writing and can be submitted by 
email as follows: 

Primary Contact Rebecca Gibson 
Email: rgibson@portoakland.com 

Question/RFI Due Date May 18, 2021 until 4:00 p.m. 
Please submit questions as soon as possible.  No questions 
regarding the specifications will be responded to after the above 
date.  All pertinent questions will be responded to and answered 
in writing no later than the Response Date listed below. 

Response Date May 20, 2021 
All pertinent questions will be responded to via addendum faxed 
(or emailed) to all prospective Bidders and placed on the Port’s 
website.  Bidders who did not receive a copy of the addendum 
should download it from the Port’s website.  See the “How to 
Obtain Bid Documents” section for our web address.  All addenda 
must be acknowledged on the Bid Form. 

 
 
 
 

There are no other revisions to Bid No. 20-21/25. 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO.1 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 

mailto:rgibson@portoakland.com

